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Important Press Release 
Members’ notification of withdrawal of Digital figures from 

the September 2014 Audit reporting period 
 
 
 
Friday, 14

th
 November 2014. 

 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
The Courier Mail and Sunday Mail have notified the AMAA that they wish to withdraw their reported Digital sales 
from the September 2014 Audit reporting period due to inaccurate Digital replica data loaded. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us directly if further clarifications are required. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Heather Craven 
AMAA, Interim CEO 


